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These past three weeks, I have been incubating my ideas for my original work and my 

display board plans. Up until last week, I had gathered all of my supplies to make a creative 

display board and worked with a fellow ISM student to spray paint our boards to give them a 

unique look that stands out from the rest of some other boards at the research showcase. While it 

took several days to spray paint, my board turned out well and I am excited to add my personal 

touch with posters and papers that represent my journey this far into ISM.  

With the research showcase only weeks away, I am hoping to add finishing touches to my 

presentation and contact my mentor for any advice over my original work and more ways to 

improve my survey. With doing some further research over prescription drug abuse, I aim to 

develop a better understanding in order to create a better and well organized survey that 

generates accurate responses from my peers and other adults.  

As the new year of 2017 approached, I discovered some ways of more efficiently doing 

my ISM assignments, by starting as I get home from school and asking my peers for advice in 

my original work. 


